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The Journal's Quality Controllers 

The Journal of Nuclear Medicine Technology has had the good fortune to be sup­
ported by many talented people during 1981. 

One group, the manuscript reviewers, is responsible for much of the scientific re­
finement that takes place during an article's metamorphosis. The manuscript reviewers 
examine the content to make certain that all parts of an article are understandable, 
that the methods used are appropriate, that the results are clearly stated, and that the 
conclusions are logically supported. 

In addition, and perhaps most importantly, they counsel me on whether they feel 
an article should be published by this Journal. In effect, they are instrumental in de­
ciding what you read. This function is taken very seriously by all concerned because 
of its impact. 

As has been my annual custom, I would like to applaud these individuals and thank 
them for their continued excellent support. 
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